ASHEVILLE CITY SCHOOLS

Learn. Discover. Thrive.

SWEARING-IN CEREMONY
Thursday, April 1, 2021
5:00 PM

Please take notice that the Asheville City Board of Education ("Board") will have
the Swearing-In Ceremony for the reappointed Board Member
James C. Carter and newly appointed Board Members
Jacquelyn McHargue and Peyton O’Conner.

It will be held on Thursday, April 1, 2021, in the Board Room of the Asheville City
Schools Administrative Offices, 85 Mountain Street, Asheville, North Carolina

Due to the Stay Home, Stay Safe, and Physical Distancing guidelines there will be
limited space for attendees in the Board Room. We will provide additional seating in
the Training Room for viewing.

The Special Called Meeting will be available for viewing live via Asheville City
Schools YouTube page.



https://www.ashevillecityschools.net/Page/5472

